
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PLYMOUTH

LNTM No 43/16

Dredging at Torpoint Yacht Harbour

1. This notice is issued for information by the Queens Harbour Master Plymouth

2. Dredging operations are planned to take place at Torpoint Yacht Harbour from 31 Oct 16 to 25 Nov 16.

3. The works will comprise dredging within the Yacht Harbour with dispersal of the material adjacent to the approach
channel.

A safety boat will be monitoring the point of discharge. During the works there will be restricted access to the marina
berths.

Vessels intending to enter the Yacht Harbour should contact the Marina Office on 01752 813658.

4. Cancel this PLNTM 28 Nov 16.

Thursday 03 Nov 2016 
C NECKER 
Queen's Harbour Master Plymouth 
 


